
AWARDS & SOCIAL REPORT
February 2025

We received a handful of award requests for the 2024 season and all awards have been 
ordered. 

As I will discuss at the February Board meeting, we have a strange circumstance where the 
main award recipients will not be in attendance at the St Pete Masters meet where the FL LMSC 
Awards Lunch will take place.  I will have Ryan update the email that I send to the award 
recipient and the email that goes to the person who made the nomination depending on our 
discussion at the Board meeting. 

I will schedule some time with Ryan to go over the process so that he can take over for next 
year.  We will also work on updating the website and nomination forms with Meegan. 

Thank you, Cheryl 
Soon to be former Awards & Social Chair 😊


